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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12' Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Audio Division, Media Bureau

Re: CC Licenses, LLC; FRN: 0014042816
Request to cancel STA - Notice of resumption of operations
WENE (AM), 1430 kHz, Endicott, NY, Facility ID No. 19625

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of CC Licenses, LLC, licensee of WENE (AM), 1430 k}Iz,
Endicott, NY, Facility ID No. 19625, (the "Station"), this letter is to notify the Commission
that the Station has resumed operations with the facilities described by BZ-200006 1 5AEV,
as of June 27, 2014. The Station had been operating pursuant to special temporary authority
granted on April 4, 2014. (File No. BSTA-20140325AAM).

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Troy G. Langham
FCC Engineering Supervisor
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